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Blessed is the one who trusts in the Lord, whose confidence is in him. 
They will be like a tree planted by the water that sends out its roots by the stream. 

It does not fear when heat comes; its leaves are always green. 
It has no worries in a year of drought and never fails to bear fruit. 

Jeremiah 17: 7 - 8 

The Federation of Middleham (VA) and Spennithorne (VC)  
CE Primary Schools 

Executive Headteacher – Mrs Marie Mann 

A PLACE TO LEARN, LOVE & GROW 

9th November 2021 
 
Dear Parents 
 
As we are fast approaching the winter months it is possible that adverse weather conditions may affect school opening, 
now is a good time to remind you as to the procedure we will follow if school has to be closed at the beginning of the 
day.  
 
We will post any closures on the school website and the Facebook page. We will also text and email all parents to 
inform you of the closure.  
 
An announcement will also be made on TFM/York Radio. 
 
In the event that school has to close part way through the day, staff will contact all parents to advise them via text, 
email, school website and Facebook.   
 
If you think that you might have difficulty collecting your child in these circumstances, please ensure you let the school 
know what arrangements you have in place for this.  
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Mrs M Mann 
Executive Headteacher 
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